
Hidden in Plain Sight
PRESENTED BY OLENTANGY’S PARENT ACADEMY AND 
DRUG FREE DELAWARE

Members of the Delaware City Police Department and the Delaware County 
Sheriff’s Office will educate parents and caregivers on identifying the signs of 
possible substance use and risky behaviors in adolescents. Hidden in Plain 
Sight simulates a teenager’s bedroom to allow adults to identify hidden drug 
paraphernalia and the warning signs associated with drug or alcohol misuse. 
Presenters will also explain various substance use trends and provide local 
resource information.
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Drug Free Delaware is a coalition dedicated to preventing underage drinking, the use of illegal drugs, and the 
misuse of prescription medication. The team is composed of individual community members and representatives 
from the health district, law enforcement, schools, other coalitions, mental health and recovery services and their 
providers, and various local organizations.


